Miss Virginia Jane Peete, Monticello College, Godfrey, Illinois.

Doar Ginny Jane:

I was glad to have your letter of June 1 and happy to know that you are looking forward for your new Jayhawk Rebounds. I should have written it several days ago but have not gotten around to it as yet. We are getting most of the material in shape, so it shouldn't be long until you receive Jayhawk Rebounds Number 9.

I am glad that your experiences at Monticello have made you love K.U. more than ever, and I might add that I imagine that is quite a bit because you have always shown as much enthusiasm as your mother and dad for the University, and that is something.

We had a nice visit a couple of weeks ago with your dad and mother. Your dad was here for a faculty meeting and after the meeting they came down for a visit until about nine o'clock in the evening. We enjoyed them very much.

With all good wishes to you and to the Monticello Jayhawkers,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH